
Against All Odds
Philippians 1:12-21

Bro. Addison Rogers,  Pastor
615-598-7080  |  addisonssbc@gmail.com

3022 Sparta Pike, Lebanon, TN 37090  |  615-547-9380

Sunday School 9:30 AM | Sunday Service 10:30 AM  & 6PM
Wednesday Bible Study 6:00 PM

I. Obstacles (Verses 13-14)

II. Opposition (Verses 15-16 )

III. Outlook (Verses 20-21)

June 29, 2025
Please keep the following members and friends in your prayers this week.

PRAYER REQUESTS

Kathy Hensley 
Hunter Pryer
Taylor Harris-Home
Randall Styles
Ricky Underhill
Arleen Dowling-Home
Yvonne Marks
Ronnie Gibbs
Ellen Fellman

Lori Naylor
Jade Hunter
Carmen Chow
Candy (and Bill) Harvison
Carol Greer
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Harrison
Anthony Wesson- Cancer.



Sunday School
AM Worship
PM Worship

Weekly Need:
06/22 Given:

CHURCH UPDATES
Attendance

Weekly Giving

Sunday, June 22
38
61
n/a

Wednesday, June 25
Bible Study Attendance 20

$3,635
$3,028

Deacons in Service
Bobby Jordan
Jimmy Johnson
Justin Turner

615-604-8135
615-957-5539
615-812-5048

Shop Springs Baptist Church
June 29, 2025

Nursery Workers:
This Week 6/29:  Deborah Gravens and Debbie Briscoe
Next Week 7/6: Cissy Turner and Amelia Turner
*The nursery is available for infants and children through age 3.

Becca Bennett
Music Leader

Karen Hobson
Pianist

Jackie Turner
Organist

We are glad you have joined us today to worship.
We would love to be able to connect with you. By
scanning the QR code, you will find information

about our church and be able to complete a
connection card so we can follow up with you. 

Welcome Visitors!

Our church will be assisting Compassionate Hands through their
Summer Program by providing lunch and a devotion on July 30, and

August 13. If you would like to assist, please see Bro. Addison.

Compassionate Hands Summer Partnership

WMU Meeting: July 7 at 1:00

Have an interest in signing in the choir? We
would love to have you join us for our next

choir singing! Please see Becca for additional
details. 

We have a lot of great activities coming up for our children. Over the
Summer months, Children’s Church will be journeying and learning

about different mission programs throughout other countries. We
would love for them to join us during the summer months. 


